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Information for applicants for the post of Headteacher
at St Wilfrid’s Church of England Primary School
The partnership schools are voluntary aided or controlled schools and a group of many church schools in the diocese. In total there are 158 Church of England schools and academies - 60 have voluntary aided status and 98 voluntary controlled status. There is also a growing number of partnership primary phase schools.  St Wilfrid’s is a Voluntary Aided school.
The Diocese of Chichester covers the counties of East and West Sussex and the city of Brighton and Hove.  It was founded in 681 by St Wilfrid who converted the Kingdom of the South Saxons and established a cathedral, which no longer exists, at Selsey.  In 1075, a new cathedral was begun at Chichester.  Today the diocese has 389 parishes which are served by over 500 clergy and employed lay workers.
The work of church schools is supported by the Diocesan Board of Education which is chaired by the Bishop of Chichester. The Education team, based at Church House in Hove, consists of a Diocesan Director of Education, an Assistant Director, Head of School Improvement, Senior Schools Adviser and SIAMS Manager, Business and Schools Officers and secretaries.  The team are supported by a number of consultants who are available to support school improvement.   
A range of services are offered to governors and headteachers including: 
· support and training in RE and Collective Worship;
· training for headteachers, senior staff and clergy; 
· assistance in developing a distinct Christian ethos in the school;
· advising on the appointment of headteachers and deputy heads;
· pre and post denominational (section 48) inspection monitoring and support;
· governor training and support;
· advice in maintaining, developing and funding school buildings;
· advice in formulating and administering admissions policies;
· supporting Headteacher performance management.
Mailings are sent to schools four times a year and the Diocesan website can be accessed at www.chichester.anglican.org. All church schools and academies in the diocese are expected to enter into a Service Level Agreement with the Diocesan Board of Education. 
